REMOVAL OF PART OF
REQUIREMENT FOR HORNBY
“PRIMARY SCHOOL”
DESIGNATION

The Minister of Education has advised the Christchurch
City Council that he no longer requires part of the Hornby
“Primary School” designation requirement included in
the Christchurch Proposed City Plan over the land at 18
Hei Hei Road.

The area not required is described as Lot 1 DP 306538
covering approximately 4991m2 and Lot 1 DP 69034
covering sm2. The underlying zoning of the property is
Cultural 3, however, any activities on this site not within
the definition of an education activity, or any activities on
the site which the Hornby School has disposed of, shall
be subject to Living 1 zone rules. The relevant part of the
designation requirement is now removed.

The planning map showing the affected area may be
inspected during normal opening hours at any Council
library and any of the Council’s Service Centre offices. For
details of your nearest Service Centre, please telephone
941 8999.

Dated at Christchurch this 16th day of January 2003

Jane Donaldson
Environmental Services Manager
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